
 

Welcome to the Radiomics Newsletter!  

 

Dear SPP-colleagues, 

While the world continues to face the challenges caused by COVID-19, we hope our 3rd 

newsletter finds you in best health. We are glad to inform you in today´s edition about our 

upcoming events, which due to pandemic circumstances will take place online. Additionally, we 

are more than happy to announce the calls 2021 and to answer any further questions you may 

have.  

Your coordination team 

 

 

MARCH 2021, ISSUE 03 

 

RADIOMICS NEWS  

the latest radiomics news, views and announcements 

 

http://www.spp-radiomics.de/


 

Important announcements 

Events 2021 

KICK-OFF MEETING  

„SPP Joint Publication“ 

JULY 2021 

Based on several discussions over the last 1,5 years, the SPP is aiming to establish a 
joint consensus of radiomics and Deep / Machine Learning workflows to identify 
challenges, bottlenecks, and opportunities for the application in prospective studies and 
translation into clinical scenarios. The entire survey will be conducted as part of a Delphi 
process to ensure a maximum impact of our results. 
 
Please join our survey kick off, in which we will highlight the motivation and background, 
and explain the process and roadmap. Also, we will have plenty of time for discussion. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gender Equality – Calls 2021 

Shortly you will receive via E-Mail further information on our upcoming calls: 

 

 

 

MIDTERM MEETING 

END of Q2 / BEGINNING of Q3 2021 

Zoom-Meeting 

Registration: the dial-in data and the 

program will follow soon 

 Home office working places 

 Early Career Researchers 

 Student assistant (HiWi) 
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